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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

A Child’s World Learning Centers Announce New Bermuda Run School Director  
 

 
BERMUDA RUN, NC – (July 10, 2018)– A Child’s World Learning Centers 
(ACWLC), the largest independently owned and operated child care centers 
in the Winston-Salem area, is pleased to welcome Charity Lineberry as 
Director of A Child’s World Learning Center, Bermuda Run.  
 
Lineberry has joined ACWLC from a school in Greensboro, where she has 
spent the past 13 years in a director position. She possesses more than two 
decades of early childhood education experience and has an Associate’s 

Degree in early childhood education. 
 
Andy Hewitt, President of A Child’s World Learning Centers, said “We are excited to have 
Charity join our family. Her experience and enthusiasm will be instrumental in leading the 
school and continuing to foster an environment committed to excellence in early childhood 
education.” 
 
 
About A Child’s World Learning Centers 
For more than two decades A Child’s World Learning Centers have provided exceptional care, 
love and education to more than 6,000 area children. The schools have earned a reputation as 
trusted and nurturing caregivers who develop life-long learners and a foundation for a positive 
self-image. With four North Carolina locations in Downtown Winston-Salem, South Winston-
Salem, Bermuda Run and Clemmons, the award-winning schools are the largest independently 
owned and operated child care facilities in the Winston-Salem area. For more information, 
please visit www.achildsworldnc.com. 
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